State of South Carolina

Office of the Gobernor
o O tomnin 29301
May 8, 2014

Mr. Larry Tillemans
Country Villa #261

520 1*" Street Northeast
Sartell, Minnesota 56377

Dear Mr. Tillemans,

On behalf of the people of South Carolina, I would like to welcome you to the Palmetto State
and express our sincere gratitude for your service to our nation. As a typist during the war-
crimes trials at Nuremberg and Dachau, you saw and heard first-hand the horrors that occurred in
Europe during World War II and played a direct role in prosecuting those responsible. Your
willingness to remember, relive, and relate your incredible story demonstrates your unwavering
commitment to helping ensure that future generations will “Never forget” the atrocities of the
Holocaust and will always remain vigilant against hatred, intolerance, and inhumanity.

In the world of making a positive difference, you have been incredibly effective, and the impact
you have made will be a source of strength for generations to come. We are honored to have you
with us in South Carolina, and I thank you for bringing your message of hope, humanity, and the
power of human kindness to the Palmetto State. God bless.




